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5. CHRISTMAS LIGHTS  
 
 At a seminar on 28 June 2006, staff sought guidance from the Board on its likely priorities for new and 

existing Christmas lighting decorations. 
 
 It was agreed that Lesley Keast would liaise further with Tony Walker, Lighting Manager, Connetics 

Limited, to progress the ideas discussed at the seminar. 
 
 The attached memorandum from Tony Walker, Lighting Manager, Connetics Limited outlines key 

issues after site visits.  Lesley Keast will update the Board on this matter. 
 


